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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION IV 
1600 EAST LAMAR BOULEVARD 
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76011-4511 

August23,2019 

Adam C. Heflin, President and 
Chief Executive Officer 

Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation 
P.O. Box 411 
Burlington, KS 66839 

SUBJECT: Wolf Creek Generating Station - NRC Material Control and Accounting Program 
Inspection Report 05000482/2019405 

Dear Mr. Heflin: 

On July 25, 2019, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) completed an inspection at 
your Wolf Creek Generating Station. The NRC inspector discussed the results of this inspection 
with Mr. C. Gross, Radiation Protection Manager (Acting for the Plant Manager) and other 
members of your staff. The results of this inspection are documented in the enclosed report. 

The NRC inspectors did not identify any finding or violation of more than minor significance. 

This letter will be made available for public inspection and copying at 
http://www.nrc.gov/readinq-rm/adams.html and at the NRG Public Document Room in 
accordance with 10 CFR 2.390, "Public Inspections, Exemptions, Requests for Withholding." 
If you choose to provide a response to this report that contains Security-Related Information, 
please mark your entire response "Security-Related Information - Withhold from Public 
Disclosure Under 10 CFR 2.390" (d)(1) and-follow the instructions for withholding in 
10 CFR 2.390(b)(1 ). 

The Enclosure contains Sensitive 
Unclassified Non-Safeguards Information. 
When separated from the Enclosure, this 
letter is decontrolled. 
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Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, please contact Mr. John O'Donnell, 
CHP, Health Physicist, at 817-200-1441 or the undersigned at 817-200-1249. 

Docket No. 05000482 
License No. NPF-42 

Enclosure: 
Inspection Report 05000482/2019405 
w/attachment: Supplemental Information 

Electronic Distribution to Wolf Creek 

Sincerely, 

r.b-"';;: 
Gregory G. Warnick, Chief 
Reactor Inspection Branch 
Division of Nuclear Material Safety 
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